
Grand Lodge F. & A.M. of Arizona 

8:30 am  

Breakfast 

 

10:00 am  

Stated Meeting 

 

11:30 am  

Rameses Grotto 

 

1:30 pm  

Globe Chapter  

No. 7 R.A.M. 

 
WB Mark Rutter  

2019 Master 

     On past occasions, I have made a bewildering observation when 

visiting lodges.  The officers would talk about a Past Master 

“interfering” with the current officers’ leadership.  Why do I find this 

bewildering?  There are two possibilities: one, the Past Master could 

be interfering, complaining, or just moaning because he does not like 

the changes made by the current leaders; or two, the Past Master 

could be offering helpful advice and attempting to mentor the cur-

rent leaders.  The current leaders however, have been conditioned 

by the lodge’s culture to ignore advice that the Past Master might 

have to offer.  Both of these situations are potentially detrimental to 

the lodge’s long-term wellbeing and perhaps occur due to improperly 

trained leaders.  The disgruntled Past Master did not establish him-

self as a respectable, caring, and thoughtful mentor and probably 

would better serve the lodge by not speaking out.  The current offic-

ers who are typecasting all Past Masters in the same broad category of 

interfering may miss listening to a Past Master who previously estab-

lished himself as a skilled mentor. 

     What are some of the mentorship traits of an ideal Past Master? 

He understands from the beginning that a title in no way makes him 

a leader. 

He uses high-supportive/low-directive behavior to support the cur-

rent leaders. This approach helps to provide recognition to the new 

leaders and to help the former leader actively hear and facilitate 

problem-solving and decision making. 

- He shares information about his leadership style. 

- He lets others lead when he knows they would do a better job than 

he.  

- He fosters collaboration by building trust and facilitating relation-

ships. 

     As for the disgruntled Past Master, perhaps he could be treated as 

a Brother who needs their support and not typecast into a label. 
 

Mark Rutter 

2019 Master 

White Mountain Lodge No. 3 F. & A.M. 

January, 2020 

  



White Mountain Lodge 

No. 3 continues to be a 

leader in the Globe/

Miami community by  

raising money for the an-

nual Clothe a Child cam-

paign for needy youth.  

Year after Year White 

Mountain Lodge works 

with local  

businesses to raise money 

to supply chooses chil-

dren with very needed 

clothes and school sup-

plies.   
 

This amazing endeavor 

should be a year around 

effort to be successful!  

The Globe, Miami and 

Claypool area has many 

worthwhile children that 

could take advantage of 

our program! 
 

Please consider making a 

donation or offering to 

volunteer for this year’s 

event! 

Masonic Charities of Arizona 
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Throughout its history, grants from Masonic Charities of Arizona have been 

provided to needy organizations in the various communities within the State 

of Arizona.  

The purpose of the charity is to primarily assist those organizations through-

out the State, engaged in relieving human suffering of any kind, which are 

dependent upon contributions from the public to accomplish their mission.  

Masonic Charities of Arizona is a non-profit organization whose objective is 

to channel contributions from Masons.  
 

For more information and grant application go to 

 

www.MasonicCharities.com 

 

To support via Amazon.com 
http://smile.amazon.com/ch/94-2746389 

 
To better reach out to the local community and share information with the 

members, White Mountain Lodge No. 3 has joined the online community 

of Facebook.  We will use the page as a public forum to share the activities 

of the Lodge with the community of Globe/Claypool/Miami and the 

surrounding area.  We hope that this will not only raise the profile of the 

Lodge within the community but also help 

the Lodge be a bigger part of our commu-

nity as a whole!   

 

We hope that this sharing will not only 

help our philanthropic efforts but also ele-

vate our standing in the community.  We 

also hope that this will help our Clothe a 

Child program and other efforts while also 

letting the locals that we are here to join!  

 

Bringing “Light” to Gila County!    

Give us a ‘Like’ to follow along 



 
Would you like to remember a Masonic family member, Masonic friend or notable Ma-

son? Recent changes in the Arizona Masonic Code now allow you to purchase a Memo-

rial Life Membership for any deceased Mason that you wish to memorialize in White 

Mountain Lodge No. 3. The fee for these memberships is only 10 times dues. The De-

ceased Mason’s name will remain on the 

Lodge’s register for Perpetual Membership 

in perpetuity and the Lodge will receive an 

annuity every year form this help cover 

Lodge expenses. Contact Paul Dore Sr.  

Lodge Secretary for Memorial Perpetual 

Membership  

Application 
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One of the many common denominators for Ma-

sons is our belief in a supreme being—we open 

and close our Lodges with prayers, and it is fre-

quently mentioned that while we are not a reli-

gion, we are certainly a handmaiden to each Ma-

son’s belief system.  

 

It is in this vein that I offer a few comments on 

wishing someone to have a  “Merry Christmas.”  

 

While it is a reflection of the Christian faith, it is 

also a well-intended prayer for the object of this 

wish to experience good things at this time of 

year.  

 

It is OK to wish people a Merry Christmas, not 

as a confrontation or militant expression of 

Christianity, but as a sincere prayer for someone 

to experience joy and wellbeing in December. 

Merry Christmas and God Bless,, 

 

Ed Fox PM 

2019 Senior Warden 

White Mountain Lodge No. 3 
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Brethren,  

Memorizati  
 

Fraternally, 
 

WB Lowell “Ed” Fox PM 

2019 Senior Warden  

White Mountain Lodge No. 3 

GEORGE WASHINGTON MASONIC  

NATIONAL MEMORIAL 

ORNAMENT 
 

The George Washington Masonic National Memori-

al Association is proud to offer for the 2019 holiday 

season a beautiful gold and enamel plated ornament: 

The Working Tool—United in Brotherly Love. 

 

This ornament unites several essential Masonic sym-

bols that illustrate the crucial and divine lesson of 

brotherly love. The triangular frame, topped by the 

Masonic emblem over a sky blue circle, represents 

the Fraternity. The raised Trowel is every Master 

Mason’s primary tool: as the Trowel spreads the ce-

ment that unites the many different stones or bricks 

of a building into a single, strong whole, so Master 

Masons spread brotherly love to unites men through-

out the world. Behind the Trowel shines the Blazing 

Star, an ancient Masonic symbol of Divine Provi-

dence, representing the divine nature of brother-

hood. As President, Brother George Washington used an ivory-handled trowel to lay the corner-

stone of the U.S. Capitol. Just as the trowel inspires Masons to use brotherly love to overcome 

their differences, the new American Republic united all the states under the motto E Pluribus 

Unum, “from many, one.” 

 

To order yours, please call 703-683-2007, ext. 2017, or visit our website at http://

gifts.gwmemorial.org/cgi-bin/webdata_gws.cgi?fid=1567624740&query=Category%2B1%3DHoliday%
2BOrnaments%26pagenum%3D1%26cgifunction%3DSearch&cgifunction=form  



Steven Balke 

Tim   

Ralph Gerhardt 9/5/1964 

Terry Tanner 9/7/1985 
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1938 - 1941 

Brother Frederic A Shaffer was appointed Grand Orator  

On October 7th, the Most Worshipful Quintus J Anderson, Grand Master of Masons of Arizona, made his official 

visit to the Lodge.  His message was “Are you a Mason” 

On May 2nd, rules and regulations for the disposal of plots in the Masonic Cemetery were made by the committee 

and passed by the lodge. 

On East Sunday the Lodge attended the Church of Christ for services conducted by Brother Black, pastor of that 

church.  

During the Grand Lodge session in Douglas Brother James R Malott was appointed on the Jurisprudence Commit-

tee and on the Special Committee Survey and Objectives.  

Brother Louis G Moyer was appointed on the ByLaws Committee 

The Easter Sunday service of Masons was held at Saint Paul’s Methodist Church.  Reverend Burl N Long conducted 

the services. 

On March 13th an old style dance and card party for masons and their wives and girl friends was held in the Masonic 

Temple. 

For the Memorial Day service the Alter in 

the Temple was draped in black.  Brother 

Oscar J Rainey, Rector of Saint John’s 

Episcopal Church conducted the services.  

At the conclusion of the business meeting 

on July 2nd, a patriotic service was held.  

National songs were sung; Brother James R 

Malott addressed the masons with a talk on 

their opportunities as masons to perpetuate 

the principles upon which our country was 

founded.  

The Scottish Rite club presented the Ma-

sonic Play “The Greatest of Ease” by Carl 

H Cludy, at the regular communication on 

October 1st.  The play was well received, 

holding the interest of all until the end.  

Those taking part in it are to be commend-

ed for the excellent manner in which they put it on.  

On October 15th, the Most Worshipful Louis Albert Myers, Grand Master of the Most Worshipful Grand Lodge of 

Free and Accepted Masons of Arizona, made his official visit to the Lodge.  In his very instructive and interesting 

address he spoke on the power that is in the world for good or evil.  The power of the dictators who tell us what we 

can or cannot do, etc., is power used for a wrong purpose but the power of a good purpose can be found in the spirit 

of free masonry with its teachings of the brotherhood of man.  

On January 7, 1941. The matter of members volunteering or being called in the Government Service, It was agreed 

that the Lodge pay their dues during their absence and Secretary to issue current cards. 

On January 7, 1941, Bro. Michaelson spoke of the Lodge building showing evidence of being infested by termites 

and asked the W.M. to get suitable assistance and investigate the matter. 

On January 7, 1941, Bro. William C. Penrose (Dad) of Globe DeMolay Chapter, thanked the Lodge for the use of 

the hall during the recent DeMolay conclave, and expressed also his pleasure of the fine cooperation of the mem-

bers.  

On July 1, 1941, a communication was read from our Grand Master, Bro Toler R. White that we report the names 

and organizations of our members who may be with the armed forces of the nation.  The Grand Lodge will in turn 

request the Grand Lodge within whose jurisdiction they are that the nearby lodges place these Brethren on their 

mailing lists while they are so stationed.  
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Did you know that Globe is 

home to a Chapter of Royal 

Arch Masons?  

 

The “Capitular” or Chapter 

Degrees of Freemasonry 

refers the four degrees of the 

York Rite system that follow 

the “blue lodge” or “Craft” 

degrees. The Holy Royal 

Arch is the final degree and 

the culmination of the Chap-

ter experience for a candi-

date. The Chapter is the 

second body of the York 

Rite of Freemasonry 

(following the Symbolic or 

'Blue' Lodge), though in 

some Jurisdictions it is con-

sidered the completion of 

the initial three degrees and 

is part of the regular Craft 

experience.  

All Master Masons are eligi-

ble for membership. 

 

Contact  

pauldoresr@cox.net  

for more information 
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Companions, 

Our MEHP William Greenan has stressed the importance of further our knowledge of the les-

sons taught in the Royal Arch degrees. I have been one through my adult years to only focus on 

my profession and personal interests with my studies. Since becoming a Freemason, I have slowly 

come to accept and embrace broadening my interest in subjects not normally in my day to day 

activities. Being around Brothers and Companion of varied interests, professions and social and 

economic backgrounds piques my curios-

ity to learn more about them. The inter-

esting conversations I had with my cus-

tomers in the Automotive repair business 

started my desire to socialize with people 

outside of my profession and hobbies. 

The Masonic Fraternity has expanded 

that exposure to new ideas, thoughts and 

interests. 

That is enough of my rambling about per-

sonal matters. To get back to education 

on the Chapter level, you should have 

received a copy of the Royal Arch Mason 

in the mail this week. It has a quiz or test 

on the Mark Master degree and definitely 

challenged my knowledge and recollec-

tion of the degree. Companions, take the 

time to review this test without the aid of 

your ritual and see how you score. Then 

go back and find the correct answers. You will find that several of those questions are answered in 

our Entered Apprentice degree. Have fun and learn something Companions. 

I hope all of us are studying the parts assigned for the Mark Master degree as we have a practice 

scheduled for January 11, 2020 if time permits. Ritual proficiency is my goal for the year and it is 

most important when conferring the Mark Master on potential Companions. I would also stress 

the desire to be able to open Globe Chapter No. 7 Royal Arch Masons without the aid of ritual 

books. This will not happen overnight but remember that Time, Patience and Perseverance will 

accomplish all things. 

Happy Holidays to all my Companions withersoever dispersed around the globe, especially 

Globe Chapter No. 7. 

 

Jim Baker PM 
2019-20 High Priest 

Globe Chapter No. 7 RAM 



PLEASE  
PLACE  
STAMP  
HERE 

WHITE MOUNTAIN LODGE NO. 3 

180 N. Broad St 

Globe, Arizona  

85501 
 

E-mail: PaulDoreSr@cox.net 

Mailing Address Line 1 

Mailing Address Line 2 

Mailing Address Line 3 

Mailing Address Line 4 

Mailing Address Line 5 

Brothers All: 

Year's end is fast approaching, so it's time to look 

back at the year and take stock on how we did as 

a lodge, and as individual masons . Did the lodge 

achieve its goals, or where there areas that could 

be improved upon ? The same goes for us as in-

dividuals. Could we have improved ourselves 

more than we did ? I for one have a lot of room 

for improvement.   
 

Fraternally 
 

Mark Nielsen PM   

2019 Junior  Warden  

White Mountain Lodge No. 3 


